Dear valued customers,

Amici by Sergio, is operating and running as per normal trading hours!

Our staff will continue to provide the best food & hospitality to all of our amazing guests,
and we are here if there are any concerns.
We appreciate all the continued support for our small family business during this time.

We have always maintained a 5-star hygiene and food safety standard and will continue to
do so, along with new measures:

e Seating capacity has been reduced in order to comply with social distancing

e We are thoroughly disinfecting all tables and chairs before and after each customer.

e We are disinfecting all doors, handles and bar surfaces regularly before, during and
after service.

e Our staff have been briefed to cease all direct personal contact with customers and
are reminded daily that if they are feeling unwell they are to stay home for 14 days
and seek advice from their GP’s

e Staff has been provided with hand sanitiser which is used regularly

We ask guests to cooperate also, by ensuring they are washing their hands upon arrival,
practice the recommended cough & sneeze etiquette and avoid greeting the staff with
kisses & hugs whilst dining with us, during this time.

If you are not feeling well and have any symptoms at all, we ask you respect others during
this time and visit us once you are fit and healthy! We’ll be here waiting for you!

Rest assured we are watching closely for updates, advice and recommendations from the
Health department. We will act accordingly.

Don’t forget, you can also order your favourite meals for Pick-Up to take home
via our website @ AmiciRestaurant.com.au go to Order Online
OR call us to place your order!

We will be in full swing and continue to serve you with our authentic Amici style. After all,
there’s nothing like an Italian meal to warm your soul, especially during this time.

Thank you for your support of our small family business xo

Grazie mille,
Sergio & the Amici team




